
SPONSORED BY: BILL No. 2020- /0(9 
Kassandra Gove 

CITY OF AMESBURY 

_QED 

20 JUL -7 PM 3: 12 

IN THE YEAR TWO THOUSAND TWENTY  MES 'UR 'I Y CLERK•. 

An Order to appropriate $25,000 from Smart Growth Stabilization to facilitate the 
provision of social services to the people of Amesbury. 

Summary: The Pettengill House, Inc. (PHI) is in its third year acting as the City of 
Amesbury's lead social service agency, providing an array of support services, 
interventions, and programs on behalf of the residents of Amesbury. The primary target 
group will include high risk, low income residents and an emphasis on health and well-
being, including mental health and substance abuse needs. 

Outreach collaboration and referral communication will continue between the Amesbury 
Police Department and Pettengill House, Inc. under its Therapeutic System of Care 
Model, providing residents in need with direct service access to all Pettengill House 
programs and services, including: 

® Physiological/Basic Needs; 
• Comprehensive Case Management; 
• Support Services and Programs; 
• Mental Health Support Service Initiatives; 
® Substance Addiction Support Services; and 
• Crisis Interventions 

School-aged children and their families will be served through Pettengill's School Link 
Service Contract with the Amesbury School District. 

Be it Ordered by the City Council of the City of Amesbury assembled, 
and by the authority of the same, as follows: 

That $25,000 is hereby appropriated from Smart Growth Stabilization to facilitate the 
provision of social services to the people of Amesbury. 



The Pettengill House, Inc. 
Children & Family Services 

Nonprofit Social Service Agency 

Phone: 978-463-8801 I Fax: 978-463-8743 
www.pettengillhouse.org  

The Pettengill House, Inc. 

21 Water Street, Suite 4A 

Amesbury, MA 01913 

The Pettengill Food Pantry 

13 Lafayette Road 

Salisbury, MA 01952 

July 1, 2020 

Mayor Kassandra Gove 
City of Amesbury 
62 Friend Street 
Amesbury, MA 01913 

Re: Social Service Renewal Contract FY2021 

Dear Mayor Gove: 

Enclosed per your communication earlier this week are two (2) copies of the Social Service Contract 
between City of Amesbury and The Pettengill House, Inc. 

Please sign and date and return one to me asap. In the meantime, we will continue with our contractual 
services based upon the verbal authorization you provided Monday, June 29, 2020. 

We look forward to another successful collaborative year in support of Amesbury residents and 
community at large. 

Deborah M. Smith, M.Ed., Counseling/Psy.,LSW 
Executive Director 

Encl (s) 


